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Director of Planning and Urban Development



 





                             Penny St. Louis Littell

                                                        Inspection Services, Director 
                                                                                                                                                                           Tammy M. Munson



December 5, 2008



CUMBERLAND COUNTY OF

142 FEDERAL ST 


PORTLAND, ME  04101


CBL: 028  M001001
     Certified Mail: 70070710000135792407


Located at 192 NEWBURY ST

RE: Allied Engineering® Letter, Dated 08/19/08
Dear Bruce D. Tarbox, Facilities Manager:
An evaluation of the above stated property on the 14th day of August, 2008 revealed that this office has no record of building permit being issued to this location. Furthermore, our office received a complaint that concrete sections were deteriorating and falling onto vehicles. 
As indicated during our phone conversation on 09/19/08, the City is requesting an action-plan and follow-up inspection.  You have fifteen (15) days to submit a building permit application that shall include all after-the-fact structural work completed and concrete/ rebar “patch” work repaired along with your registered design professional project documents. A re-inspection will occur on the 22nd Day of December 2008; attached is a building permit application for your convenience.    
Please feel free to contact me at 207.874.8702 with any questions or concerns. 








Sincerely, 








Jon Rioux, 








Code Enforcement Officer

CC: Penny Littell, Dir. of Planning and Urban Development, &


Tammy M. Munson, Inspection Services Division Director  
Room 315 - 389 Congress Street- Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8715 - Fax: 8748716 - TTY: 874-8936


